	
	

	
	This letter is a suggested template to be sent from schools to all professionals/advice givers invited to attend the Transfer Review.


	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	


Dear ______________

Transfer Review

Name of Child/Young Person and DOB 

I am writing to invite you to the transfer review for ___________ which will be held on_______________________ at ___________________. 
From 1 September 2014, Local Authorities have until April 2018 to transfer existing Statements of Special Educational Needs to Education Health and Care Plans.
For children and young people who need an Education, Health and Care Plan, the transfer review will allow for outcomes to be developed for inclusion in their new Plan.
Please confirm your attendance. Whether or not you are attending, you will need to provide up to date advice/information/reports on your involvement with __________ or provide your most recent advice/information/reports confirming that they are still appropriate/relevant.
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.
Yours sincerely,
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